
Christmas Party 
 

We will celebrate on Thursday, December 19 with a 
Christmas party for the children. We have planned special 
activities, snacks, and we hope to have a visit from Santa 
Claus.  Santa is coming to drop off the grab bag gifts! The 
grab bag cost is $7 (this can be added to the tuition). 

Parents, if you would like to contribute to our 
Christmas party, please bring in the following items: 

Fresh Fruit 

Cheese cubes 

Juicy Juice (bottles only) 

Fresh veggies 

Lays Potato Chips (plain) 

Pretzels 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to ask us! 

Thank you! 

Happy Holidays! 
 


